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GRAVEL ROAD UPGRADE: PERRINS ROAD, EUDLO - STAGE 2
 
Project summary 
Work will soon commence on the unsealed section 
of Perrins Rd approximately 1km from the 
intersection of Logwoods Rd. Works will include 
widening, sealing and the construction of retaining 
structures. Unfortunately, some trees will need to be 
removed to construct the roadworks and maintain 
safe sight lines. A fauna spotter-catcher will be on-
site to monitor clearing. All tree clearing will be offset 
by planting at one of Council’s environmental 
reserves at a ratio of 4:1. 

Start date 

Works are currently scheduled to start Monday, 28 
August 2023 and be completed by Friday, 24 
November. Weather and site conditions permitting. 

Property access and parking 

We plan to maintain driveway access throughout the 
works, however there will be some disruption when 
we seal the road and driveway entrances. Council’s 
construction workers will advise impacted residents 
regarding the timing of these works. 

  

 

Traffic management 

All efforts will be made to keep at least one lane of 
the road open to through traffic throughout the 
works. However, it may be necessary to close the 
road to through traffic from time to time. In these 
circumstances variable message boards will advise 
motorists in advance of closure times. Residents 
within the works area will always be provided access 
but may be subject to minor delays. 

 

Further information  

You can find further information about the project 
on Council’s website at 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Or you can contact Council’s project officer Neil 
Larsen via the details below (please quote 
project # H2043 Perrins Road Eudlo Stage 2 
Gravel Road Upgrade). 

 

 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 
It is great to see this work commencing to seal between the 2 sections of bitumen. 
The landslip repairs will also be carried out in the next few months, weather 
permitting. Your patience and courtesy towards to the construction crew is 
appreciated, as there will be minor delays. 

Cr Winston Johnston 

https://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/


 

 

Figure 1: Locality Plan 

 

Figure 1: General Layout 

 

  

  

   
 


